WOKINGHAM COPY.

3lst July, 1945.
5
Dear Sir,

I duly received your lotter of the 20th instant with
enclosure respecting the steamer "SNAEFELL" and note the permission
which has now been granted to the Owners to dispose of the vessel
to an approved Briltish buyer for breaking up purposes.

It was formerly the Committee's practice to delete from
the Reglster Dook the class particulars of a vessel in this
category, and I shall be gled 1f you will let me know whether the
Owners would have any objJectlon to this practice being followed
in this instance.

Yours falthfully,

Clerk te the
Classification Committee

Lloyd's Register
Foundation

00A0AL-004082L-0061

The Secretary,
LIVERPOOL.




